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14 September 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 7 Settling In Evening  
Thursday 22 September 2022 - 4:00 pm to 8.00 pm 
 
You’re invited to attend our Year 7 settling on Thursday 22 September 2022 in school. This 
opportunity gives all parents/carers time to discuss their child/ward’s start to school with their Form 
Tutor.  
 
These are important conversations as you can discuss the start your child/ward has made to school 
as well as meeting their form tutor who will always be your first point of contact in discussions 
relating to school life.  We would like the students to be present at these meetings as well if 
possible. 
 
Appointments will be made online.  Please click on this link: 
https://taverhamhigh.schoolcloud.co.uk/  A direct link is also available on our school website. You 
will be asked for some details about yourself and your child/ward to authenticate the link. Year 7 
Head of Year, Ms Phillips, will be available on the evening if there is anything you would like to 
discuss with her.   
 
Appointments with the tutor are limited to 5 minutes.  If for any reason you are unable to attend on 
the evening itself, please let us know and we can arrange a phone conversation with the form tutor. 
 
If you require further information, please contact Mr Derrick or Miss Phillips at 
s_derrick@taverhamhigh.org or v.phillips@taverhamhigh.org 
 
I hope that you find the evening helpful and we look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

   
 
 
Mr S Derrick   Ms Phillips 
Transition Lead   Head of Year    
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